

Dedicated to making a GREAT LIBRARY EVEN GREATER

Dear Library Supporter,

FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Suzan Hindman, President Prudential Woodmont Realty

Larry Kain, Vice-President Pinnacle Financial Partners

Sheila Cleveland, Secretary Hobby Lobby International

> Diane West, Treasurer Community Volunteer

> > Arlene K. Cooke County Commissioner

> > Janet Donahue Emergency Physicians at Trousdale

Susan Falls Brentwood Home Page

Judy Foster Community Volunteer

Dottie W. Grief Community Volunteer

Thomas Henry Nissan North America

> Francene Kavin Bottorff & Kavin

John Mick The Mick Foundation

Ex-Officio Members

Bert Bosse Chair, Library Board

Linda Lynch Community Relations Director

> Susan Earl Library Director

Our library is fortunate to have supporters like you. The library is an important asset to the community serving young and old alike now and for generations to come.

Please consider a year-end gift to the Brentwood Library Foundation Annual Fund.

Generous past gifts have enabled the Foundation to provide a number of improvements to the library:

- Building the Mick Foundation Outdoor Reading Terrace
- Enhancing furnishings for the nationally recognized Children's Library, as well as the Teen, Media, and Study rooms
- Installing a shaded patio area for the Reading Terrace, along with comfortable tables and chairs
- Redecorating the Children's Craft and Activities Room and adding updated furniture

Today's library is more than books. It is a gathering place for educating, entertaining, and exchanging of ideas. The Foundation's next major project is to renovate the large meeting rooms, which are used extensively for library programming for all ages. Almost 20,000 people attended programs in these meeting rooms in 2013. In addition to library programming, the meeting rooms are also used by non-profit clubs and groups, and Brentwood-based businesses.

Please give generously. A donation form and return envelope are enclosed for your convenience. Your contribution will help us maintain our state-of-the-art library as the community center that serves everyone.

Thank you for your generosity and your support.

Jug Flidma

Suzan Hindman

President

Susan Earl Library Director

Susan Earl